
Mar 24 15 02:05p Ronald Willimann 7024894627 p. 1 

Dear Borough Clerk, I am writing to you about the proposed Special Assessment Improvements in 

Diamond View Estates. I am a property owner at 41047 Kay Ct.· Please bring this to the attention of the 

meeting on May 5th as I am out of state and cannot attend. 

I do not need nor want the proposed improvements. If Cnstar wishes to extend their !;ervlces to get 

more customers at their cost, I have no problem with them doing it. I do not want myself or my 

neighbors to be a~sessed for this improvement. Enstar should do It out of their capital improvements 

budget and charge for the provided service as customers apply for service. What we really nee~ potable 

water made available for the neighborhood. The well water has a terrible smell and taste. 

Thank you, 

Ronald Willimann 

3/24/15 
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